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Change of ink material for Noise Filters 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hereby would like to inform you of the changes of ink material for Noise Filter in order to meet 

China VOC standards. It is applicable to the ink for the following parts.                            

 

1. Noise Filter Parts in question 

Please refer to the attached a list 

 

2. What changes made 

A: Ink that is used for Okaya film condenser such as X class condenser [ Cx ] and Y class 

condenser [ Cy ] 

 

B: Ink that is used for Lot number     

The new ink material for B shall be supplied by the same manufacturer as Okaya currently deal 

with. 

 

3. When to change 

VOC qualified ink will be used for those two types of parts in questions and/or laser ink will be used 

for the parts for the production from April 1st, 2021. Those produced parts will be replaced with the 

current parts when the stocks are run out.     

 

Product feature and/or characteristics will remain unchanged due to the printing material change.   

 

Thank you for your continuing patronage, and we are looking forward to serving you even better in the 

future. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Akira Takayashiki 

Director, General Manager Sales Headquarters 




